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Thank you for the warm welcome,
Charlotte County! Now, I
welcome you to a new e-
newsletter—the Foundation
Forum— from the Charlotte
Community Foundation (CCF).
Please consider this my first
official greeting to all of you, and I
hope you will welcome this new
format for sharing information
periodically. In this inaugural
newsletter edition, I’d like to
share some introductory thoughts
and issue an invitation to our
open house!

“Although there are elements that
should be hallmarks of any community
foundation, each foundation should
reflect the area it serves.” 

“I look forward to learning more about
the uniqueness of Charlotte County
and how CCF can be inclusive of the
whole county and a point of pride for
everyone.”

Dr. Shelley Strickland, CEO
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